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January 31, 2005 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington UTC 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
1300 Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
 
Regarding  Kitsap Ferry  BC 128 
 
Kitsap Ferry Company seeks to amend the “Time Schedule” effective March 2, 2005.  
Kitsap Ferry will change its sailing schedule to better accommodate its passengers.  
Notices to riders will be displayed on board the boat, at our website and at our ticket 
locations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kjartan Gilje 
 
Kitsap Ferry Company 

PO Box 806, Bremerton, WA  98337 
(360) 377-0337 (360) 377-7289 FAX 

 
 


	Kitsap Ferry Company

